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Progress is being made on the implementation of R25, the new room scheduling software.  All room spaces in Elko have been entered into production.  Information is now being gathered from the other centers so that their rooms can be entered.  Testing will begin in late April or May with the interface between R25 and SIS.  Go-live for R25 is scheduled for June 2010.

IDPs for Admissions for the co-pilots have been completed.   These sessions include training, setup issues and decisions.

Module leads at all institutions continue to meet on Monday afternoons.

Project leads for all institutions continue to meet twice a week.

With the assistance from Nichole Achey, all modules will be updating their work plan and task status on a weekly basis.  The work plan is also used by the project office along with our weekly status reports to track our implementation progress.

Many of the modules are beginning to write Business Process Guides for processes such as applicant entry and transcripts.

GBC had its iNtegrate  Module Leads meeting on Friday, March 12th and Friday, March 26th.  The next scheduled meeting is April 2nd.
In April, the pilot schools (UNLV & TMCC) will “go live” with class schedule and registration for Fall 2010.  UNLV and TMCC will also “go live” with Student Financials in April.  TMCC is scheduled to “go live” with DRC (Disability Resource Center) the last week of April.
